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February 3, 2022 

 

First Cascade Corporation 
Madison Pine 
P.O. Box 2158 
Lake Oswego, OR  97035 
 
RE: “ITB Renovation of Buildings I & J, Edgefield Campus”. 

 

Dear Madison, 

 

This notice is to inform you that Reynolds School District will award a contract to First Cascade 
Corporation and will negotiate a contract for the Renovation of Edgefield Buildings I & J. 

 

The District looks forward to working with you and your firm and will notify you as soon as 
possible regarding next steps. In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Krull 
Interim Director of Technology Services 
Reynolds School District 
 

 


